
● Thank you to all the students who applied for the Christopher Bir 
Memorial Scholarship. Congratulations to this year’s recipients!

- Kelsie Bowie -Marianna Vespa
- Devin Pickett -Kylie Kwiatkowski
- Emma Anderson

● P-CEP Choirs love to collaborate with several of our amazing Middle 
School Choir Programs! Having the opportunity to share a concert with 
the Middle School students broadens the wonderful choral community 
and connects students across many grade-levels! It also allows several 
of the high school singers to share their gifts with their Middle School 
friends and family. It is also an exciting experience for Middle School 
Singers to hear the high school voices and see what lies ahead in their 
choral music journey. 

● The P-CEP Choirs and Orchestras cordially invite you to a Fall Concert 
on Wednesday, October 23rd at 7:00 p.m. in Salem High School’s Gloria 
Logan Auditorium. The concert is open to the public, and admission is 
only $5.00 a person ($10 per family). These donations support the choir 
and orchestra programs at P-CEP. All of P-CEP’s curriculum choirs as 
well as the Chamber and Symphony Orchestras will perform; the concert 
will feature “O Fortuna” from Carl Orff's Carmina Burana; a POWERFUL 
and familiar Finale, performed by all orchestra and choir members that 
you don't want to miss!

● We have two dine and donate events this month. Treat your family to 
dinner out and support the choir; a portion of the sales from the evenings' 
orders will be donated to our choir program! On October 10th visit 
Panera on Ford Road between 4-8:00 p.m. Be sure to show the attached 
flyer or use code FUND4U when ordering online. On October 25th, 
selected P-CEP singers will perform at Silvio’s Restaurant in Canton 
from 5:30-8:00 pm. Please write “P-CEP Choirs” on the Merchant Copy 
of your dine-in or carry-out receipt. Funds raised will from this event will 
be applied to the overseas trip. Thanks to our community partners and to 
you, our choir families, for supporting the choir!

October
Events at a Glance:

October 1
Choir Booster Meeting, 6:00 p.m. 
in Salem’s choir room. All are 
welcome!

October 4
Quarter Full, an all ages show 
presented by Canton Brew 
Works. 7:30-11:00 p.m. $5 entry. 
All door cover donated to the 
P-CEP Choir!

October 8
Festival Singers Perform at 
Pioneer Middle Concert, 7:00 
p.m.

October 10
Dine and Donate Event at Panera 
on Ford Road. 4:00-8:00 p.m. 
Present attached flyer or use 
code FUND4U for online orders. 

October 15
Festival Singers Rehearsal 
2:30-3:30 p.m. Dr. Brandon 
Johnson from EMU will work with 
Festival Singers on their concert 
repertoire, focusing on 
techniques to enhance overall 
artistry of the ensemble.
  
October 23
P-CEP Choir/Orchestra Concert, 
7:00 p.m., Gloria Logan 
Auditorium

October 25
Dine and Donate event at Silvio’s, 
5:30-8:00 p.m. Please write 
“P-CEP Choirs” on your receipt!

October 29
Festival Singers Rehearsal, 
2:30-3:30 p.m.
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